
 
Product Compliance Specialists Ltd                                                                                                                 Tel: +44 1844 273 277 

The Malthouse, Malthouse Square,   Fax: +44 1844 273 278  
Princes Risborough www.productcompliancespecialists.com 

Bucks, HP27 9AZ                                                                                                                  info@productcompliancespecialists.com 

United Kingdom     

 

Kiwa House, Malvern View Business Park, Stella Way, Bishops Cleeve, Cheltenham, GL52 7DQ, UK        Company Reg.  5101011 
Registered in England and Wales                                                                                                                          Doc ref: RU1708001 

Regulatory Update - Taiwan 
Updated labeling requirements for NCC Approved devices 

 

Following the announcement of the new Compliance Approval Regulations for Controlled 

Telecommunications Radio-Frequency Device on 3rd July 2017, Taiwan Regulator National 

Communications Commission (NCC) have updated their labeling requirements for already 

Approved products.  

 

The new labelling requirements will come into force from 6th September 2017. The main 

changes include the following: 

 

1. In addition to affixing the NCC label on the product, it is now also necessary to have 

the NCC logo on the product packaging. This will be required for all new import 

consignments of already Approved products after 6th September 2017, as well as 

new products Approved after this date. Please see the NCC logo below, together with 

an example of the NCC label: 

             NCC Logo:                  NCC Label:  

 

The NCC logo can also be in black ink. There is no restriction on the size, and where 

to place it on the package. Affixing the NCC logo to the product packaging as a 

sticker is also acceptable.  

 

2. E-labeling is now accepted to replace the physical NCC label on product, however it 

will also be necessary to affix the NCC logo to the product packaging. 

 

3. For already Approved products sold on the internet, the NCC label must be shown on 

the website. 

 

For additional information on the above article please contact: 

 

Rita Zhang 

Product Compliance Specialists          Email: rita@productcompliancespecialists.com 
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